
                                                                                                                                               

 

To NSW Minister for Education Adrian Piccoli and Michele Bruniges, Managing Director of TAFE NSW,  

TAFE NSW has been the gold standard in the Australian vocational education and training system for generations meeting the collective needs of society, students and industry. The drastic 
cuts announced to NSW TAFE will damage the TAFE sector in NSW and will see skill levels in NSW decline. 
The cuts will see many important TAFE jobs lost, will stretch the already hardworking but overworked employees and will lead to TAFE courses being cut.  
The cuts and the 9.5% fee increase will disproportionately affect students in disadvantaged and regional areas who rely on TAFE for accessible, high-quality skills training. Regional 
economies will also be affected as jobs are cut from the local TAFE. We call on the NSW Government to reverse its funding cuts to TAFE or risk ongoing damage to the reputation and    
effectiveness of TAFE in NSW. 
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Please Return completed petition to your CPSU Organiser Sam Salvidge. For more campaign info visit www.ourtafe.org.au or OurTafe on Facebook. 
 


